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Patriarch Kirill receives Metropolitan Hilarion of Eastern

America and New York

On July 30, 2014, His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia met with the First Hierarch of
the Russian Church Outside Russia, Metropolitan Hilarion of Eastern America and New York, at the
patriarchal residence in the St. Daniel Monastery.

In attendance were Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, head of the Moscow Patriarchate’s
department for external church relations, Archbishop Mark of Yegorievsk, head of the Moscow
Patriarchate’s office for institutions abroad, Archimandrite loann (Roshchin), elected Bishop of Naro-
Fominsk and administrator of the Patriarchal Parishes in the USA, and Archpriest Peter Kholodny.

Patriarch Kirill proposed to discuss the situation of Orthodoxy in various countries and to work out plans
for further coordination of missionary work.

“The most important thing is that our common efforts should help Russian Orthodoxy to develop in all
the countries in which it is present, taking into account the fact that every year more and more Russian

people come to reside in far-abroad countries”, His Holiness noted.
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